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Dear Parents,                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

The Farm on Wheels Day – was a great success in our Early Years’ classes, today. Thank you to all staff who helped it to be 

such a memorable occasion.                                                                                                                                                                                    

Woodlands Adventure Day- Another great success today. Children and staff returned shattered and proud of facing their 

fears. Again, thanks to all involved in arranging this day for them.                                                                                                                

Summer Fete- Friday 15th July 3.30-5.45  – We are moving forward to our first Post Lockdown PTA function Please engage 

in whatever way you can to make this day a happy, profitable one.                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Mufti Days- are days when all children are invited to wear their non-uniform clothes, in exchange for money or an item as 

directed by the PTA. This year they are as follows:                                                                                                                                                      

Friday 1/7/22- Please give £1 on the school, gateway towards raffle prizes.                                                                                                                 

Friday 8/7/22= Please give an item of sweets for the sweet tombola.                                                                                                                           

Friday 15/7/22- Children to  arrive in Sports wear (Mufti style) in readiness for Sports Morning AND bring a bottle for the botte 

tombola stall.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

Each class, this year has also been assigned to a particular Fete item. We look forward to children sourcing the stalls and running 

the stalls, under the jurisdiction of their class teachers. The distribution is as follows. More details will follow via class pages:        

Nursery and Reception – Cake stall (All cakes to be brought in no earlier than Thurs 14/7/22 and no later than Fri 15/7/22)  

Y1/Y2- Bath time stall Eg sponges, bubble bath, shower gel, etc- (no earlier than Mon 11/7/22 no later than Fri 15/7/22) 

Y3/Y4 – Plants Stall (All plants to be sent in to school no earlier than  Thursday 14/7/22 and no later than Friday 15/7/22)  

Y5/Y6- Stationery (All stationery to be sent in to school no earlier than Monday 11/7/22 and no later than Friday 15/7/22)  
 

Next year’s staffing lists – Your child will be moving up to their new class, in September. On Tuesday 12th July, they will be 

taking part in our “Moving Up Day”, where they will have the morning to move to their new class and listen to the advice and 

expectations of their new teachers and support staff. Please speak to them about your expectation and your wishes for next year.  

September 2022/23 Staffing is as follows:                                                                                                                                                                                       

Y6: Mrs Polito, Mrs Evans and Mrs Adamson.                                                                                                                                                             

Y5: Mr Sutton, Mrs Woloszyk and Mrs Evans                                                               .                                                                                               

Y4: Miss Jones, Mrs Kennedy, Mrs Williams and Mrs Malhi.                                                                                                                                      

Y3: Mrs Hayes, Mrs Potter, Mrs Kennedy and Miss Scully.                                                                                                                                       

Y2: Miss Friel, Mrs Dell and Mrs Joyce.                                                                                                                                                                            

Y1: Mrs Coleman, Mrs Gallagher, Mrs Malhi and Mrs Woloszyk                                                                                                                                

YR: Mrs Smith, Mrs Wardle and Mrs Lee.                                                                                                        .                                                                                                                                                                                       

YN: Mrs Steele and Ms Lucas                                                                                                                                                                                                

Class workshops are now back up and running, this term, beginning with Y3 on the 24/6/22. Your children will be showcasing their 

favourite work, since January, for you- demonstrating that they know and can remember much about their learning. We look 

forward to seeing you all in school, for these workshops. 
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 Sun 19/6/22 -Corpus Christi procession for Y3 children in church at 9.30am.                    

Mon 20/6/22- 22/6/22 Y6 Alton Castle residential.                                                       

Wed 22/6/22 – 8.30-9am Reception parents Transition Day ready for Y1                

Wed 22/6/22 -Induction Meeting Reception 22 (7-8pm); Nursery 2022 (6-7pm)                                                                                                                      

Fri 24/6/22 Y3  Parents’ Workshop 2.20pm . All parents welcome                                      

Thurs 30/6  Y1  Parents’ Workshop 2.30pm . All parents welcome                                        

Fri 1/7 Y4  Parents’ Workshop 2.30pm . All parents welcome                                         

 

               

                                                                    

 

Upcoming events: 

 

               “Recognising and celebrating the presence of Christ in one another” 

 

 

And Finally…  Please join me in 

wishing Miss Wood (N) our huge 

congratulations, our love and our best 

wishes for the future. She has been 

snapped up by a local school, as a leader 

of the future and leaves us in July, this 

year. We are really proud of her, but 

equally sad to see her go. She has been a 

fabulous member of SMA. Please keep 

her in your prayers.  We warmly welcome 

Miss Friel in Y2, in her place. 

Sports Days are as follows:                             
Nursery/Reception Showcase and Sports Day 

Monday 4/7/22 9-10.30am 

Y1-Y6 Sports Day- Friday 15/6/22 9.15-11am.   

Parents are very welcome. Please note, if it rains, 

on the day OR the night before, the event(s) may 

need to cancelled.  
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